Announcements 8/26/21

Good Morning, please pause for a moment of silence.

Please stand for the pledge.

Students - Please try to develop the habit of checking your school email daily.
You will receive important information through your email account.

Students, just a reminder that you only get one breakfast free, if you choose to
eat a second breakfast, you will be charged 1.75

Students - This is a reminder regarding cell phone usage. You are allowed to
use your cell phone during breakfast, during lunch, and during class changes in
the hallway. Your cell phone should not be seen or heard while you are in the
classrooms. Any violation of this policy will result in disciplinary action.

This week is Coffee Pot week. Please see the TV'’s in the cafeteria and foyer for
the coordinating dress up day themes.

Coffee Pot tickets will be on sale today and Friday morning only. They will be sold
at the front desk. Adult price is 7.00 and student price is 5.00. Checks should be
made payable to CCHS.

Coffee Pot T-shirts are now on sale! Coffee Pot T-shirts will be on sale this week
during lunches. See a Red Raider cheerleader during your lunch to get one
before they sell out! They are $15 each and checks can be made payable to
CCHS Cheerleaders. Wear yours on Friday for spirit day, and then to the game,
as we take on The Tullahoma Wildcats. Let's Go Big Red!

Next Tuesday night CCRA will be hosting a Back to School Bash at CCRA from
6 to 8pm. There will be a DJ and food. Tickets will go on sale today



Thought of the day:
“Start where you are. Use what you have. Do what you can..”

Have a terrific Thursday and remember, we are proud to be a Raider!



